
 

 

 

 

NOTICE OF INFORMATION REGARDING TENDER PACK 

 
 

SFF/2024/123- CONSTRUCTION & COMMISSIONING OF BERTH 104 & LPG PIPELINE FROM THE 
JETTY IN THE PORT OF SALDANHA TO THE AVEDIA TERMINAL 

 
 

PLEASE NOTE: 
 

SFF has been limited in uploading the complete tender pack on the SFF Website and 
National Treasury Website, due to the size and number of attachments and 
drawings. 
 
You are kindly requested to obtain the full tender pack in the following manner: 
 

• Email a request for the link to download all the files from Sandisiwe Ofozor at 
sffprocurement@strategicfuelfund.co.za; or 

• Bring along a memory stick to the compulsory briefing session (which will be 
held at the SFF Terminal Saldanha on 4 December 2024 at 11h00). 

 
                  
For enquiries please contact: 
Full Name:                                       Sandisiwe Ofozor 
Email Address:                                sffprocurement@strategicfuelfund.co.za 
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